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W-3630 Chestnut & 14th Street
Neighborhood Outreach Report

On August 14, 2024, forty-three (43) neighborhood outreach letters were sent to property owners
within 500 feet of the subject site and beyond. The letters provided a summary of the rezoning
requests. Contact information for Luke Dickey with Stimmel Associates as representative of the
petitioner was provided.

Two neighbors reached out with questions.

1) One neighbor was the owner of the multifamily development on the east side of Chestnut
Street.  They were curious about the plans for the site as they have spent money on
upgrading their property.

Response:  Contact information for the property owner was provided to the neighbor with a
general overview of the request.

2) One neighbor to west of the site on Jazer Lane called Stimmel Associates with a question
regarding the reason for the outreach letter.

Response: A general overview was provided of the request and discussed that the
neighbor’s property was not part of the zoning request. The neighbor did not express any
concerns regarding the zoning.

Please refer to attached copy of the outreach letter provided to the neighbors.

Respectfully submitted,

Luke Dickey, PLA
Vice President
Stimmel Associates, P.A.



SITE

Neighborhood Outreach Letter

August 14th 2024

Dear Neighbor,

You are receiving this letter because your property is within 500-feet of a proposed rezoning for an existing residential 
development consisting of single-family homes and an apartment building located on the southwest intersection of 14th 
Street and Chestnut Street. The site is currently zoned Residential Multifamily, RM18 which permits up to 18 units per acre.  
The property owner would like to subdivide the lot so that each single family home is on an individual lot.  However, the 
small size of the lots and required building setbacks would not be permitted within the RM18 zoning district.  The request 
is to rezone to Pedestrian Business – Limited Use (PB-L) which does not have building setbacks and would permit for the 
smaller lot sizes.  The zoning request would further limit the uses on the site to just residential uses and would not permit 
any commercial uses.

Please refer to the attached location map of the site to be rezoned.

The proposed rezoning will be reviewed by the Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Planning Board who provides a 
recommendation for approval or denial.  The Winston-Salem City Council is the final approval authority.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the proposed rezoning, please email outreach@stimmelpa.com.  Please 
include 14th Street in the subject line. Or you can call Luke Dickey (agent of petitioner) with Stimmel Associates at (336) 
723-1067.

You may also reach out to Council Member Barbara Hanes Burke (bhburke@cityofws.org)
or the Northeast Ward Community Assistance Liaison, Tamra Bradshaw Sheller (tamrabs@cityofws.org) with any concerns.
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